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            5th August 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
I write to you to give you more information about our results day. 
 
Given the current situation I feel as a school we should continue to ensure our community avoids unnecessary travel. 
We have therefore decided to conduct both results days, A levels and GCSEs, virtually. 
 
Students will receive their exam results via their school Google accounts. On the day,  students will be able to log in 
to their Google Drive and select the Google Mail icon; they will then receive their results by email.  Students should 
start to receive their results no earlier than 8am on the day. 
 
A Level results day: Thursday 13th August 
GCSE results day: Thursday 20th August 
 
Importantly we will run a test of students’ school Google Mail account.  All students in receipt of results, GCSE and A 
level, should log in on Tuesday 11th August to check if they have received the test email. 
 
If they have not received a test email or have problems logging in they should email the school at admin@sjcr.net in 
order for us to solve any technical problems. 
 
This will be the only way the school will distribute results so please ensure your son/daughter is able to log in. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Paul Woods 
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